
Research Publication (updated upto -2018) 

Name of  the 
Author's  

Title of Paper Department 
of the 
Teacher 

Name of the journal  Year of 
publication 

ISSN Number 

Dr Rekha 
Sapkal,  
Dr Uttam 
Onkar Sapkal 

Age of marriage of 
women and live children 
in family- Analytical 
survey 

Obstetrics & 
Gynaecology 

Jemds.com 2018 pISSN-2278-
4748 
eISSN-2278-
4802 

Dr  Ruchika 
Dhakre,    

Dr Rekha 
Sapkal 

Correlation of Platele 
indices with severity of 
pre-eclampsia 

Obstetrics & 
Gynaecology 

International Journal of 
Reproduction, 
Contraception, 
Obstetrics and 
Gynecology  

2018 pISSN-2320-
1770 
eISSN-2320-
1789 

Dr Naincy 
Agrawal,    

Dr Chhaya 
Budhwani 

To study the etiological 
factor responsible for still 
birth and IUFD 

Obstetrics & 
Gynaecology 

International Journal of 
Reproduction, 
Contraception, 
Obstetrics and 
Gynecology  

2018 ISSN No 2277 - 
8160 

Dr Ekta Sahu  
Dr Jyoti N 
Modi 

A studyof clinical profile 
and pregnancy outcome 
of women admitted with 
severe hypertensive 
disorders of pregnancy at 
a medical college 
hospital, Bhopal 

Obstetrics & 
Gynaecology 

International Journal of 
Reproduction, 
Contraception, 
Obstetrics and 
Gynecology  

2018 pISSN-2320-
1770 
eISSN-2320-
1789 

 
 Ruchika 
Dhakre, 
Gurpreet Kaur 
Nandmer*, 
Rekha Sapkal 

 
 Correlation of platelet 
indices with severity of 
pre-eclampsia: a 
prospective study from 
central India 

Obstetrics & 
Gynaecology 

 
 Int J Reprod 
Contracept Obstet 
Gynecol. 2018 
Apr;7(4):1416-1420 
www.ijrcog.org 

 
 April 2018 

 
 pISSN 2320-
1770 | eISSN 
2320-1789 

Dr Abha 
Choudhary,   
Dr Ruchita 
Dadhich 

Prevalence of Different 
Types of Urinary 
Incontinence and their 
Association 
with Age and Parity 

Obstetrics & 
Gynaecology 

JMSCR- Journal of 
medical science and 
clinical research 

04 April 2018 ISSN (e)-2347-
176x ISSN (p) 
2455-0450 

 
 Gita Guin, 
Abha 
Choudhary*, 
Ruchita 

 
  
 Prevalence of stress 
urinary incontinence and 
its associated risk factors 
amongst females 

Obstetrics & 
Gynaecology 

 
 Int J Reprod 
Contracept Obstet 
Gynecol. 2018 
Jun;7(6):xxx-xxx 

 
 June 2018 

 
 pISSN 2320-
1770 | eISSN 
2320-1789 



Dadhich attending tertiary 
referral centre 

www.ijrcog.org 

Dr Archana 
Singh1, Dr 
Abha 
Choudhary 

A study of PALM-COEIN 
Classification of 
Abnormal Uterine 
Bleeding 
(AUB) in Perimenopausal 
Women at a Tertiary Care 
Teaching Hospital 

Obstetrics & 
Gynaecology 

JMSCR- Journal of 
medical science and 
clinical research 

06 June 2018 ISSN (e)-2347-
176x ISSN (p) 
2455-0450 

Dr Tanya 
Agrawal   

Dr Ruchi Kalra 

Evaluation of 
complications during 
third stage of labour in 
women delivering at 
Tertiary Health Care 
Centre. 

Obstetrics & 
Gynaecology 

International Journal of 
Reproduction, 
Contraception, 
Obstetrics and 
Gynecology 

 
 July 2018 

pISSN-2320-
1770 
eISSN-2320-
1789 

 
 Juhi Agarwal, 
Archana 
Meravi, Poorva 
Badkur 

 
 Analytical study of cause 
and risk factors of severe 
anemia in third trimester 
of pregnancy at tertiary 
care center 

Obstetrics & 
Gynaecology 

 
 Int J Reprod 
Contracept Obstet 
Gynecol. 2018 
Oct;7(10):3975-3979 
www.ijrcog.org 

 
 October 
2018  

 
 pISSN 2320-
1770 | eISSN 
2320-1789 

Anshul Bansal, 
Ruchi Kalra 

Feto maternal outcome in 
obstructed labor: a 
tertiary centre study 

Obstetrics & 
Gynaecology 

 Int J Reprod 
Contracept Obstet 
Gynecol. 2019 
Jun;8(6):2499-2505 
www.ijrcog.org 

2019 pISSN-2320-
1770 
eISSN-2320-
1789 

Ridhi Narang, 
Gurpreet K. 
Nandmer 

Asymptomatic 
bacteriuria in antenatal 
cases and its effects on 
obstetrical outcome 

Obstetrics & 
Gynaecology 

Int J Reprod Contracept 
Obstet Gynecol. 2019 
Mar;8(3):853-857 
www.ijrcog.org 

2019 pISSN-2320-
1770 
eISSN-2320-
1789 

Dr. Archana 
Meravi, Dr. 
Juhi Agarwal- 

 

Prevalence Of Anaemia 
And Its Associated 
Factors Amongst 
Pregnant Women In 
Bhopal: A Hospital Based 
Study. 

Obstetrics & 
Gynaecology 

International Journal 
Of Scientific Research,  

 

March-2020  ISSN No. 2277 - 
8179 | DOI : 
10.36106/ijsr 

 



Archana 
Meravi, Prachi 
Kushwaha, 
Indu Khare-  
 

Analytical Study to 
Evaluate Maternal 
Morbidity and Perinatal 
Outcome among 
Pregnant Women with 
Severe Anaemia at 
Tertiary Care Centre: A 
Hospital‑based Study 

 

Obstetrics & 
Gynaecology 

Advances in Human 
Biology 

September 
24, 2020, 

 Published by 
Wolters Kluwer – 
Medknow, 
Thursday, IP: 
182.70.161.210 

 

Dr. Nishi Mitra 
Dr.Archana 
Meravi* 

Level Of Awareness 
Towards Cervical Cancer 
Among Women 
Attending Obstetrics And 
Gynaecology 
Department: A 
Crosssectional, 
Hospital-Based Survey In 
Central India 

Obstetrics & 
Gynaecology 

GJRA - GLOBAL 
JOURNAL FOR 
RESEARCH ANALYSIS 

1, JANUARY-
2020 

ISSN No. 2277 - 
8160 • DOI : 
10.36106/gjra 

Richa Tiwari, 
Prachi 
Kushwaha, 
Archana 
Meravi- 
 

Analytical Study to 
Determine the Impact of 
Jaundice in Pregnancy on 
Maternal and Perinatal 
Outcome 

 

Obstetrics & 
Gynaecology 

Advances in Human 
Biology 

November 
16, 2020 

  

------ 

Dr. Amolsing 
Deshmukh, Dr. 
Bhupesh 
Gaikwad and 
Dr. PW 
Sambarey- 
 

Maternal and fetal 
outcome in 
oligohydraminos patients 
assesment is done by NST 
and doppler changes and 
find out which is best 
among both 

 

Obstetrics & 
Gynaecology 

International Journal of 
Clinical Obstetrics and 
Gynaecology 2020; 
4(3): 204-208 

 

 
15-04-2020 

ISSN (P): 2522-
6614 
ISSN (E): 2522-
6622 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


